

Dear St. Francis Community,

We learned over the weekend of Jesuit High School's decision to become a co-divisional institution beginning in the 2027/28 school year. We extend our heartfelt congratulations and best wishes for success in this new chapter of Jesuit's story. St. Francis and Jesuit share a long history of fellowship and collaboration rooted in our Catholic mission. We look forward to continuing that relationship and building on the many ways our two exceptional schools enrich one another.

At St. Francis, we are moving forward boldly, remaining steadfast in our mission to provide young women with the very best in single sex Catholic education. For 85 years, St. Francis has empowered generations of Troubies to grow in faith, leadership, excellence, and service. This commitment is unwavering.

Our focus is clear - to continue offering an unparalleled, life-changing education where young women discover their voice, deepen their faith, and graduate equipped with the skills to thrive in college, career, and life. We are continuing and increasing our excellence in faith, academics, athletics, and the arts.

The state of St. Francis is strong and our future is bright. Together, we will continue to foster collaboration that uplifts Catholic education across our community, while honoring our unique and vital mission as Sacramento's only Catholic single sex high school.

Thank you for your continued support. We are proud of where we have been, and even more inspired by where we are going.

With gratitude and confidence in Jesus Christ,

Dr. John Moran President/CEO Elias Mendoza Principal/COO

Elias Mendoza